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7/19/2020 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Broome County DMV Offices Moving to Appointment System 

 
 
In light of steadily increasing COVID-19 infection rates both locally and nationwide, 

out of an abundance of caution, the Broome County DMV offices in Binghamton and 
Endicott will only be assisting customers by appointment only effective on Monday, 
7/20/20.  While we still aim to assist as many customers as possible, it has been a 

struggle to enforce social distancing in our lines outside and we hope the transition will 
reduce congestion and further protect the health and safety of our staff and customers.   

 
Please call Binghamton 607-778-6521 to schedule an appointment at the 

Binghamton DMV office at 81 Chenango Street and 607-754-2147 to schedule an 

appointment at the Endicott DMV office at 137 Washington Avenue.  #helpslowthespread 
 

 
 

 


